
My name is Lacy Walters and I am writing to you to express my opinion about the rate increase that

Mountain Water district and Kentucky Power has proposed. l am 73 years old and live on a fixed income

and the rate increase amount that they want would be a financial burden to my family and myself.

The only time the tree trimmers from the power company are seen is when a tree falls on the power

lines as they do not do any maintenance on the lines. My understanding the last rate was to help with

the line/tree maintenance and that is something that they had started to do and stopped completely

when they got the raise and now they are never seen.

The Mountain Water district rate increase are also too severe of a rate increase at one time for family

households.
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